
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, March 24, 2022 2:48 PM 
'JUDY JOHNSON' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 02083-2022 

Subject: RE: Change in 904 Area code - Note: Per J. Plescow - to be placed in docket 20220036. 

Good Afternoon, Judy Johnson. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220036, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: JUDY JOHNSON <jjudy50@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 11:23 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Change in 904 Area code - Note: Per J. Plescow - to be placed in docket 20220036. 

Don't change everyone's current area code! Just give new subscribers a new code. It seems fairly simple to me. 

Sent from my iPhone 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, March 24, 2022 2:41 PM 
Antonia Hover; Lisa Smith; Hiep Nguyen 
John Plescow; Collin Roehner 
RE: Change in 904 Area code 

Per my conversation with John, please place the below correspondence in Docket 20220036 as consumer 

correspondence. 

Thanks! 

-----Original Message-----
From: JUDY JOHNSON <jjudy50@aol.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 11:23 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Change in 904 Area code 

Don't change everyone's cu rrent area code! Just give new subscribers a new code. It seems fairly simple to me. 

Sent from my iPhone 

1 




